From: Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee_
Sent: 26 October 2015 13:51

To: Hope, Obote

Subject: BCAAC comment2015/4787/P - 106 Guilford Street London WC1IN 1DP

Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee

cfo Hugh Cullum Architects
61B Judd Street
London WC1H 9QT

Dear Obote,

BCAAC comment - 2015/5068/P Centre Point 101-103 New Oxford
Street 5-24

The committee objects to this application. We feel that the first floor
extension off the staircase will block light to the stairwell of the listed
building and make the entrance unacceptably gloomy and that the Juliette
balcony may create problems of overlooking.

We apologise for this late comment but hope that it can still be taken on
board.

Kind regards,
Hugh Cullum

Chairman - BCAAC



